
Norwalk Gamer Symphony Orchestra
General Members Meeting

July 19th, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 8:05 P.M.
Rei motions to accept minutes as read.
Ben seconds.

Reports

Finance Committee Report
No report.

Fundraising Committee Report
We have STICKERS, and are working on setting up a members-only order form similar to the
t-shirt preorder campaign.

Personnel Committee Report
No report.

Music Committee Report
Last week we had a successful recording session for the fifth installment of the DLC series. All
other submissions, including independent recordings and additional takes, should be submitted
no later than July 31st. Also, next week, we will be hosting a VGLP (Video Game Listening
Party), which is a low pressure event where we listen to music from video game soundtracks
together. A submission form was sent out in Lexi's email this past Sunday. We hope to see you
there.

Social Media & Engagement Committee Report
We are starting an advertising push for RWX!

Stage Committee Report
● Sugoi Pop performance canceled.
● Retroworld Expo performance time has been confirmed for 11am and we can start

loading at 8am in the panel room. A small group (4-6 people) has also been approved to
be able to play 15-20 minutes of music by the entrance/badge area to promote the show.

● Simsbury show confirmed for 2pm, load in at noon. There will be a projector we can
make use of and if you are interested in working on any graphics/video to go along with
a show let the stage committee know.

Recruiting Committee
(no report)

Old Business
(no old business)

New Business

(no new business)



Nina moves to adjourn the meeting.
Paul seconds.
The motion passes.

Announcements
● The next General Members meeting will be held Wednesday, August 16th at 8:00pm. -

Evan
● Josh is forming the Recruiting Committee, a short-term committee focused on growing

our orchestra membership. Please contact him for more information if you're interested.
- Sam

● The next Board Meeting will be held Wednesday, September 6th at 8:00pm. - Evan
● The Music Committee will be hosting the next VGLP on Wednesday, July 26.

Submission links were sent via email 3 days ago - Evan
● The next rehearsal will be Tuesday, July 25th at 6pm at the American Legion Post 12 in

Norwalk. - Evan
● “Practice” - Ben


